
Dear Elm, 

I’m really glad that we have been able to open the school to more year groups, as it’s meant 

that I can teach the whole class again – even if it is only for two days at a time! It’s been 

lovely to have most of you back before summer. I know we are still missing some of you 

though and I hope you are safe and well – I look forward to speaking to you on the phone at 

some point over the next couple of weeks ☺.  

I’ve been really busy outside of school as June is the month of birthdays! I have been 

ordering lots of things online as the shops haven’t been open. My flat has felt like a post 

office! First it was my brother’s birthday, so I ordered him a jigsaw of the twins and he can’t 

wait to finish it and frame it.  

Then it was my mum’s special birthday (she was 60!) so I 

ordered her a really big cake and some balloons to her 

house. She absolutely loved them – she said it was a great 

surprise. I got her lots of other little things to.  

 

 

After that it was my partner’s birthday. I decorated the flat when I got home from work 

because I get home before him. When he got back there were loads of balloons everywhere, 

a chocolate cake and lots of presents!  

Finally, it was Father’s Day so I ordered my dad some gifts too. Phew what a busy month. 

Now I can look forward to my birthday next month. Lots of you have summer birthdays too 

just like me! I hope you have enjoyed celebrating or will enjoy celebrating even if it is a little 

different this year.  

As the school year comes to an end, this will be my last letter and the final set of home 

learning. So before I move back to Manchester, I wanted to say it has been an absolute 

pleasure teaching you all this year and I hope that you all do well in Year Two! I know you will 

☺. I will miss Greenway very much, it is such a great school and you’re all very lucky to have 

such a wonderful place to learn. I have enjoyed teaching in Year One at Greenway, but I am 

also very excited to be going back to Manchester to be near my family and friends again and 

to see the twins grow up!  

I hope you all have a wonderful summer! 

 

Take care, 

Miss McGuire 


